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det March, 1905.

Sir,

In reply to your letter of the 18th ultimo, I have to

inform you that the account which you reddered in favour of

Thomas Raquette for a platform for the school house in your

Agener gave the amount due for the work as $12.00,at which amount

payment was made, the Department considering that it was a fair

and sufficient amount to allow for the work.

The other accounts referred to in your letter above

quored have already been dealt with.

Fomhem

Secretary.

J. Blain, Esqr,

 Clndian Agent,

161 Montena St,

Montreal. P.Q.
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